
 
 

Search for Overdue 52-year-old woman 

Aug 23, 2010 
Palm Springs Aerial Tramway 
2010-028 

 

Written by Editor 

We received a call at 8 p.m. that a 52-year-old woman had not returned from a hike 
to San Jacinto Peak. While we got ready and started driving to base the woman 
walked into the Upper Tramway station. RMRU was called off at 8:30 p.m. 

  

 

  

RMRU is a volunteer search and rescue team that covers Riverside County and assists other teams 
with search and rescue efforts in other counties. Each member purchases their own equipment and 
takes time off work, without compensation, to participate in search and rescue missions. Team 
equipment is purchased from contributions from the community. We are a non-profit organization and 
are funded by donations from people like you. 

      


